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Representative Rob Brooks to hold budget Listening Sessions  
 

Madison, WI—Representative Rob Brooks (R-Saukville) will be holding listening sessions to 

obtain feedback from residents of Wisconsin’s Sixtieth Assembly District on Governor Scott 

Walker’s biennial budget.  These listening sessions will be held on Tuesday, April 18, 2017 and 

Wednesday, April 19, 2017. Members of the public are welcome to attend any and all of the 

following listening sessions: 

 Tuesday, April 18, 2017—Port Washington (5:30-6:30 p.m.). W.J. Niederkorn Library, 

316 West Grand Avenue, Port Washington. 

 Tuesday, April 18, 2017—Cedarburg (7:00-8:00 p.m.). Cedarburg Police Department 

Community Room, W75N444 Wauwatosa Road, Cedarburg.  

 Wednesday, April 19, 2017—Jackson (7:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.). Jackson Village Hall, 

N168W20733 Main Street, Jackson.  

“Now that the state budget has been introduced, it is imperative for me to obtain feedback from 

my constituents on this proposal.  This feedback will allow me to better advocate for the 

priorities of the Sixtieth Assembly District, as the budget moves through the legislative process,” 

stated Representative Rob Brooks. 
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